

4 January 2024

Dear Year 9 Parent(s)/Carer(s) and Students

**Re: Year 9 Options Evening** 

As you will be aware, Stanborough School students begin their Key Stage 4 courses in Year 10.

We are pleased to invite you to an important information evening which will be held at 6.00pm on Tuesday 23 January 2024 in the School Hall.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss with you the options process and the subjects available for Year 10. You will receive a booklet about the options on offer and will also have the opportunity to meet with curriculum and subject leaders to discuss the courses in more detail.

We look forward to welcoming you on the 23 January 2024.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Green

**Assistant Headteacher** 

